
Wellness Program Enrollment Feedback 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our recent wellness program enrollment. We appreciate your 

commitment to improving your health and well-being. 

We would love to hear your thoughts on the enrollment process. Your feedback is invaluable in 

helping us enhance our programs. Please consider the following questions: 

• How would you rate the enrollment process? (1-5) 

• Was the information provided clear and helpful? 

• What did you like most about the enrollment experience? 

• What suggestions do you have for improvement? 

We value your input and are committed to making our wellness programs better for everyone. 

Please reply to this email with your feedback by [Deadline Date]. 

Thank you once again for your participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


